
Notices for Sunday 14 December 2014 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the accessible lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service. TRAIDCRAFT STALL will be open 
for the sale of Christmas cards and Christmas goods. 

 
BEST FEET FORWARD – The third walk will take place TODAY, 1.30pm – 4.00pm, 
please meet in the car park. If you would like to be on the mailing list for updates on 
walks, please email Linda Foster -  lindafos@aol.com. 
 
PARISH CHEST for December is available at the back of the church, please take a 
copy. Articles for the January 2015 edition to Susan Peatfield (sjpeatfield@aol.com) 
by Monday 22nd December. 
 
CHRISTMAS CARD DISTRIBUTION AROUND THE PARISH - This is an important 
Evangelistic opportunity. Please help us over the next few weeks to make sure as 
many households as possible in our parish know about the Christmas celebrations 
here. Please take a bundle to deliver. 
 
CHRISTMAS WISHES from Sheila Clarke - Sheila sends her best wishes for a 
happy Christmas to all her friends at St. Peter's. Sheila has dementia and is now 
living in a care home in Chorleywood. If you wish to speak to her son, Peter, please 
contact the Parish Office for his telephone number. 
 
CHRISTMAS FAIR - The final total is now £2,385.52, so many thanks again to 
everyone. Any donations now received will be credited to general church funds, 
 
POPPY APPEAL - St Peter’s box collected £43.60. Thanks from the Royal British 
Legion. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
FUNERAL of Brian Blake, RIP, Monday 15th December, 12.30pm in the church. 
 
ADVENT  REFLECTIONS - Monday 15th December, 9.00pm in the Lady Chapel. 
 
AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP meets Wednesday 17th December at 
8.15pm in the Vicarage. 
 
ADVENT PRAYERS for ECWNS with a frugal lunch, Thursday 18th December, 
12.00noon, Lady Chapel. 
 
 



LOOKING AHEAD 
 

 
SERVICE OF NINE LESSONS & CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT  

Sunday 21
st

 December at 5.30 pm 

followed by mince pies and mulled wine! 

 

 
 
GOOD FRIDAY 2015 - In place of our usual Churches Together Walk of Witness, 
an exciting, dynamic and ‘unique for Ealing’ event is being prepared for Good Friday 
2015.  If you are interested in participating in a short dramatization of the crucifixion 
of Christ Jesus then put the 14th January 2015 in your diary to come along and find 
out more about this daring opportunity. The meeting will take place at St Stephen’s 
Church, St Stephen’s Road, London W13 8HB, 8-9.30pm. You will hear the 
vision; have the chance to ask questions; and find out what is involved. This will be 
a fantastic adventure as different churches in Ealing work together to create 
something powerful and life-changing for our community. 
 
 


